

Primary Newsletter

January 2023

Theme:

"All thy children shall be taught of the Lord; and great shall be the peace of thy children" (Isaiah 54;13; 3 Nephi 22;13)

Following Jesus Together





Jesus is the Light of the World because His teaching and example light our way back to Heavenly Father.

Pres. Dallin H. Oaks

CHILDREN & YOUTH PROGRAM

For All Turning 8 this year and Older



WE ARE EXCITED TO WELCOME OUR NEW CTR 7 CLASS TO THE CHILDREN & YOUTH PROGRAM!!!



It's the beginning of a new year, which makes it a great time to reflect on the goals Heavenly Father would like you to work on in each of the 4 areas!

Girls

Primary Activities

Wednesday, January 4 @ 6-7pm Check GroupMe for Updated Info.

Thursday, January 19
Check GroupMe for Updated Info.

Boys

Tuesday, January 3 @ 5-6pm Check GroupMe for updated Info.

Wednesday, January 18 @ 5-6pm Check GroupMe for updated Info.

WHATISNEW

2023 Sunday Meeting Schedule

Sacrament Meeting 11:30 – 12:30 Primary 12:40 – 1:30

Ward Conference

Sunday, January 22
The Stake Primary will teach Primary
Teacher will be able to attend the
combined meeting

5th Sunday – Family History Primary Teachers Invited

Sunday, January 29 Primary Combined with YW/YM Teaching

Wishing You All a Wonderful Year to Come!



5 Carson Markham

12 Covi Wilkinson



This month we will be working on:
Jesus Once Was a Little Child
I Will Walk with Jesus

ite faire Articles of Faith



- 1 We believe in God, the Eternal Father, and in His Son, Jesus Christ, and in the Holy Ghost.
- 2 We believe that men will be punished for their own sins, and not for Adam's transgression.

Teachers / Leaders

Dates to Note

Ward Conference

Sunday, January 22 – Stake Primary Presidency will Teach Primary Teachers will attend the combined meeting - No Lessons

5th Sunday Combined Lesson – Family History
Sunday, January 29 – YM & YW will Teach Primary
Teachers will attend the combined meeting - No Lessons

Upcoming Meetings

Children and Youth Protection Online Training



The church has asked us to have the Children and Youth Protection training completed within the first month after being sustained. They have also asked us to retake this training every 3 years.

Many teachers are coming due on their Children and Youth Protection Training. If you believe this might be you (or you have been told it is you), please retake the training ASAP. Someone in the Presidency will let you know when it's time to renew your training.

Primary Presidency

Loraine Miles (801) 513-4522 Nanette Nelson (801) 589-6633 Cindy Spens (801) 791-9704 Shaelee Reden (801) 821-8097